4

Mr. P. F. Hopkins Board of Control of State Institutions Decidence, Jose

Dear Mr. Hopkins:

Since the Monday issue of the DesMoines Register, the letter published therein critizing the Mt. Pleasant Bospital has been very much on our hearts.

We authorized no such a letter and wish to assure you that this letter does not reflect the foeling of our buit.

We have appreciated the cooperation of the administration and employees and their willingness to help us adjust to our new jobs of serving the patients at t. Flensant.

Very truly yours,

Earl Leinbach

This letter is has not been sent - Jending further developments